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	 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  Though many things around us are 
consistently changing, the Lord’s work goes on.  We are working diligently and purposefully here at the Home Office to be 
sure that we provide our missionaries with the assistance they need to continue to do what God has called them to do.   
Throughout the course of this pandemic, our staff has continued to faithfully serve the needs of the missionaries.  We rejoice 
that God has enabled us to do that.  We realize that many families literally all around the world are depending upon us being 
in our place and doing what God has put in our hearts to do.  Therefore, we must be faithful, even in a pandemic.

	 Doors are once again being opened for our missionaries on deputation to share their burdens in churches as well as 
for our missionaries on furlough to report to their supporting churches.  We rejoice to see churches being able to open up for 
services once again.  Many of our missionaries on the field report that they are able to slowly begin the re-opening phase of 
their church plants.  Praise the Lord!  We rejoice in the technology that enabled them to continue their ministries, but there 
is nothing that can take the place of in person services.

	 God is continuing to call labourers to the mission field as well. For this we are thankful.  It is a regular prayer of our 
office staff during morning devotions that God would raise up new missionaries.  We have recently received applications for 
missionaries going to Central America, the northwest United States, and Africa.  Once these missionary candidates are ap-
proved by our Executive Board, we will host a two day mini-orientation for them.  This is mandatory for all MWBM mission-
ries before they can begin deputation.  This time of training helps to get their deputation started on the right track.

	 Our office staff continues to work tirelessly on the software transition. This is software that enables us to accurately 
track the support that comes in for each of our missionary families. The software we have used for many years is no longer 
being supported, so we had to make a change in order to be able to service our missionaries to the best of our ability.  There 
are many parts and pieces to this software and the accounting needs of the Home Office.  Our staff continues to work to be 
sure that everything is done properly.  We know our missionaries depend on their monthly support, and they must be able to 
access it without delay or interruption.  Please continue to help us pray for this software transition.

	 As you receive this letter, our hearts and minds will soon begin to turn toward the holiday season.  Thanksgiving 
and Christmas are wonderful times of year.  We want you to know from the bottom of our hearts how truly thankful we are 
for each of you and your faithful prayers and support.  We could not assist the families God allows us to assist without you.  
Thank you for having a part in the ministry of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  As we end 2020 and look to a brand new 
year in just a few short days, let us determine to continue on for the cause of world evangelism.  The need is so very great.  
This is no time to slow down.	
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